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Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited advises that Tim Mangold, Nufarm New Zealand's Finance Manager, was 
appointed a Director of the Company on 16 September, 2020 and Paul Townsend, Nufarm's Chief 
Financial Officer, was appointed Director on 8 December 2020. 

 

William Bruce Goodfellow retired as Director on 7 December 2020 and Paul Binfield on 8 December 
2020. 

 

The Companies Office was advised at the time of the appointments and resignations. 


